
Madison Food Policy Council Report for June 1, 2016 

Madison Metropolitan School District 

1. We are hosting a tour group of about 40 conference attendees from the National Farm to cafeteria 

Conference on Thursday morning.  We look forward to our part in the “Follow the Snack” field trip.  We 

will be focusing on the Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Snack Program in our schools. 

2. Only 6 more days of school left this year!  Our Summer Feeding Program starts up on June 20 with 

over 50 feeding sites this year.   

3. We have secured a local processing agreement to support the purchases from eight local farms.  This 

was the second part of our farmer RFI process.  We are in a wonderful position to do some great things 

in the upcoming school year to support the Farm 2 school program. 


